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January 28, 2013

Senate Committee on Agriculture and Senate Committee on Water and Land
Hearing Date: January 31, 2013, 2:45 pm, Conference Room 229

Honorable Senators Nishihara, Chair; Kouchi, Vice Chair; Solomon, Chair; Shimabukuro, Vice Chair and
Committee Members

Subject: SB 995, Relating to Irrigation Water Development, STRONG SUPPORT

Chairs, Vice Chairs, and Committee Members:

“The significant problems we face cannot be solved at the same level of thinking we were when we
created them.” ~ Albert Einstein.

I strongly support SB 995. The time has come to improve the lifeline of Hawaii’s rapidly-changing
agricultural industry. We desperately need this bill to allow the Department of Agriculture to perform at a
new level and conquer the water resource obstacles ahead.

Thank you for this opportunity.

Best always,
The Limtiaco Consulting Group, Inc.
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